
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Chimp Management, who over the last couple of years have worked 

closely with Ebor Academy Trust have written a theatre style production, 

which we have been invited to watch. Last year they delivered ‘Me and 

My Chimp’ workshops to KS2 children, designed to help the children 

manage their emotions and behaviour. The theatre style production for 

the children to watch will be at Hob Moor Primary Academy on Thursday 

2nd December. 

The children in Years 5 & 6 will be bringing home a leaflet this evening. 

 

The event itself is free but the children will be travelling by coach which 

will cost £3.20 per child and will need to be paid for via Parentpay under 

the heading Professor Lightbulb. 

 

The coach will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning to school 

before lunch. 

 

Please contact school if you require any further information. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Year 5 & 6 Team 

 
 


